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PRAYER REQUESTS 

 

Please pray for Wendell Calder and David Kistler as they prepare their 

messages for the Conference. 

 

Please pray that all who attend will hear, apply and obey the Word of 

God as it will be preached during the Conference. 

 

Please pray for an effective ministry for our two missionary guests            

Carlene Piper and Nehemiah Paul. 

 

Please pray that the SPECIAL MISSIONARY PROJECT of raising 

funds to purchase ground for the SOLID ROCK BAPTIST CHURCH in 

CUENCA, ECUADOR will be effective. 

 

Please pray that the music provided by Karen Knight, the Hyssong              

Family and the Agee Family will honor God and encourage believers in 

Christ. 

 

Please pray that the YOUTH RALLY on Thursday, August 5th and the 

YOUTH ACTIVITY AT LAKEMONT PARK on Friday, August 6th             

with speaker Sean Teis will be well attended and used by the Lord to  

impact the lives of all those who attend. 

 

Please pray for Margaret Smith as she prepares and ministers to the            

children who attend the Conference. 

 

Please pray that WHOLE FAMILIES will attend the Conference. 

 

Please pray that God will use the Conference to have a strong BIBLICAL 

IMPACT on Central Pennsylvania and beyond. 

 

Please pray that many PASTORS and CHURCHES will be involved in 

the Conference so as to UNITE the TRUE BODY OF CHRIST. 

Please pray for Jim O'Bryon as he leads the Conference throughout the 

course of the week. 

 

Please pray for Betsy Kistler and Joyce Lamberston as they play the            

organ and piano during the Conference. 

 

Please pray for the FINANCIAL NEEDS of the Conference that will be 

approximately $55,000.00 to $60,000.00 for the week. 

 

Please pray for a good response to the CHRISTIAN WORKERS             

FORUM that will be held on Monday, August 2nd by attorneys from the 

Christian Law Association. 

 

Please pray that the Bible Conference will be well attended by people 

from all over Central Pennsylvania and beyond. 

 

Please pray that the FELLOWSHIP OF BELIEVERS will be a blessing 

to all who attend.   

 

Please pray that GOD WILL BE GLORIFIED in all that occurs during 

the Conference. 

 

Please pray for protection from any SATANIC ATTACKS on the            

Conference. 

 

Please pray that God will use the Conference to bring TRUE                  

SPIRITUAL REVIVAL to all who attend. 

 

Please pray for the MEDIA aspect of the Conference.  This year we will 

be using Facebook Live and WJSM AM and FM radio to broadcast the 

services of the Conference. 

 

Please pray for a special TELEVISION DOCUMENTARY that will be 

produced and aired on August 1st to present the ministry of the               

Conference throughout Central Pennsylvania. 

 

Please pray that the Golf Outing, the Sewing Class, the Men's Breakfast, 

the Ladies Brunch and the Youth Fellowship at the Park will be used of 

the Lord to enhance the FELLOWSHIP OF BELIEVERS.  


